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Bowness-on-Solway Primary School 

www.bowness-on-solway.cumbria.sch.uk 

Reading Sponsorship 

Can any remaining sponsorship money 

please be sent in to school? 

Thank you. 

 

Friday 3rd December 2021 

Pantomime 

We are all greatly looking forward to the pantomime Cinderella at The Sands Centre on 

Thursday 16th December (this is also the last day of term). All children will need a packed lunch 

that day. Please let us know if you require one from school. 

Chocolate Bingo 
Don’t forget that the parents’ association have organised this event for the 
evening of Friday 10th December. Doors open at 6:30pm; eyes down at 7. 
Donations of chocolate for the raffle, plus cakes for sale on the night will be 
gratefully received. 

 

 

 

 

 

CUFC Match Tickets 

We have secured free matchday tickets for the Carlisle United vs. Sutton United game which takes 

place on Saturday 29th January. Parents will need to drop children off at the stadium and collect 

them after the final whistle. More details will be sent out in a separate letter. 

 

Christmas Lunch 

This will be on Thursday 9th December and is 
available to all at the usual school dinner price. 

 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Friday 10th December is Christmas jumper day! Children are invited to wear their 

most bright and dazzling festive wear in exchange for £1 which goes to Save the 

Children.  

 

United Utilities Visit 

Our Class 3 & 4 children greatly enjoyed the United Utilities water workshop which took place 

on Tuesday 30th November. They had great fun learning about water efficiency, the water 

cycle, water treatment and more. 

Christmas Cards   

The Christmas postbox is now ready for cards! 

Pop them in and Santa’s elves will ensure 

that they reach their destinations. 

Charity Raffles 

There will be a raffle held at both of the Christmas performances 

with proceeds going to The Future of Taru. We would be grateful for 

any donations of prizes. 

Christmas Performances 

Don’t forget that the plays take place at 13:30 on Tue 14th for Class 1 (+Year 2) and on Wednesday 15th for children 

from Years 3-6. 

 


